
A Report on Two-Days FDP on Problem and Project Based Learning  

 

NMIMS-MPSTME Shirpur Campus conducted a two-day Faculty Development 

Program (FDP) on Problem and Project-Based Learning from December 12 to 13, 

2024. 

 

Dr. Vikas Shinde, Director of the Centre of Excellence in Project-Based Learning 

(PBL) at Vishwaniketan iMEET, Khalapur, Mumbai University, was the expert 

speaker for the FDP. More than 40 faculty members from various schools of 

NMIMS attended the two-day workshop in person. Dr. Atul Dusane and Prof. 

Pravin Landge from the IT department served as the coordinators for the FDP. 

 

The program provided valuable insights into the principles of problem and 

project-based learning, including rubric design. Different levels of project-based 

learning were explained through various examples. A poster-making competition 

was also conducted among the participants, focusing on course curriculum design 

and outcomes associated with the problems assigned to each group. 

Participants engaged in rigorous activities related to course-level PBL, where each 

participant developed a problem statement, defined PBL objectives, and outlined 

a step-by-step plan for completing the project. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 


